
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello St Chad’s families, 

 

I have been made aware of some fake news currently circulating on social media about 

children’s immunisations. 

 

Please can I clarify the following: 

 

Over the coming months, all children in the UK will be offered a flu immunisation. This is a 

spray that goes up the child’s nose. 

 

The rumour that children are being fitted with an electronic chip in their wrist is fake 

news.  

 

Please do not believe everything that you read on social media. If in doubt, ask us. 

 

Please can we kindly ask that you do not spread any of these false rumours to our parents 

outside our school gate- this causes unnecessary panic and worry which we then have to 

deal with as a school. 

 

The date for our flu vaccination is 7th December. Only children with parental permission will 

receive the nasal flu spray. Information has already been sent to all parents about this. 

 

Thank you. 

Love Ms. Leach x  


